
  

 

  
  

January 2021  

 

 

RE: Y9 Virtual Options Evening 

  

  

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

 

As part of the process of helping your child decide on their option choices for years 10/11, we are 

holding a virtual Options Information Evening on Wednesday 20th January, 6pm-7pm.  

 

The evening will begin with some presentations where we will explain the options process, offer 
insight into progression routes and explain how choices will affect future pathways. There will also 
be a question and answer session with Ms Woodward (Deputy Head) and Mrs Evans (our careers 
advisor). To access the virtual event please visit https://mhsch.uk/y9options, where there will be a 
link to the live event, which is being hosted on Microsoft Teams.  
 
You will then have an opportunity to find out about individual courses through the subject videos on 
the website. We have published the Key Stage 4 Courses booklet to help your child make their 
option subjects choices. This can also be accessed at https://mhsch.uk/y9options.  
 
If you have any queries about the Y9 options process, please email 
y9options@meadowhead.sheffield.sch.uk. 
 
 
We look forward to you and your child’s attendance at the evening.  

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

Tamsin Woodward 

Deputy Headteacher 
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